
Ambulances for the Ukraine. - The Grand Master of the Swiss Grand Alpine Lodge (SGLA), 
Brother Carlo U. Nicola, is working on a special relief action for the needy people of the 
Ukraine. The idea originated in a few lodges in Zurich and the Grand Master of the Grand 
Lodge of Ukraine supports it.  
It involves the delivery of used ambulances from Switzerland to Ukraine. 
The SGLA will organise the purchase, inspection and transport of these ambulances. It will 
also keep control of the financial resources from A to Z in its hands.  
Brother Carlo says of this action:  
"I am personally convinced that this action will not only give a positive boost among the 
SGLA ranks, but also make us aware of the need to defend our values when they are under 
attack." 
Contact: GLSA Registry, chancellerie@grandeloge-alpina.ch 
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